

08/02/2016

Dear Councilmembers and Honorable Mayor Garcia,

Long Beach Lesbian and Gay Pride, Inc. fully supports Jeannine Pearce's agenda item for raising a LGBTQ Rainbow flag daily at city hall. This would show solidarity with the LGBTQ community and show other city's that Long beach fully supports a diverse and inclusive community for our lesbian, gay, bisexual, trans-gendered and queer brothers and sisters.

This would also signify a milestone in the relationship between the LGBTQ community and the City of Long Beach. Long Beach Lesbian and Gay Pride, Inc. have served the LGBTQ community for the past 32 years and this would be an honor for all who have fought for our visibility and acceptance in this areat city.

Frank Rubio President